July 18, 1976

Mr. Donald G. Cramer, Director
The Institute of Cultural Affairs
1212 otis Street, NE

Washington, D.C. 20017

Dear Mr. Cramer:

We, the undersigned citizens of Ivy City in Washington, D.C. hereby invite
the Institute of Cultural Affairs (ICA) to work with us in setting up a

Community Consultation in order to further the social and economic development
of Ivy City.

We have been pleased with the very practical results of the Town Meeting '76
which ICA conducted in Ivy City on June 5,1976. We look forward to your
working with us further through the Consultation. We hope this comnsult

can be as early as September or October, 1976.
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